

Military Religious Freedom Foundation News

July 17, 2006

The Military Religious Freedom Foundation has stepped into the spotlight!

This past Sunday, July 15, MRFF founder and president, Mikey Weinstein appeared on the cover of the Washington Post Style section. The detailed profile was a wonderful boost for MRFF - drawing renewed, mainstream media attention to our cause. More information on the article can be found below.

We have received a flood of inquires about MRFF since the publication of the piece. Many of you are looking for ways to help and we have included a section in this edition of the newsletter to address the various options for supporting the Foundation.

In this Issue

- · A Note from the President
- Media Update
- · How can I help?

Media Update

The Washington Post

Marching as to War

Former Air Force Officer Mikey Weinstein Zeroes In on Proselytizing in the Military

By Alan Cooperman

Porcelain figurines are perched on the mantelpiece behind Mikey Weinstein. Guests are seated on chintz couches in front of him. It's a nice crowd at a polite fundraising party.

But Mikey -- his friends, his enemies, even complete strangers call him "Mikey" -- has had it with nice.

He's done with polite.

"We've created this foundation to be a weapon. We're going to lay down a withering field of fire and leave sucking chest wounds," he says, glaring through the floor-to-ceiling windows of an Arlington high-rise at a panoramic view of Washington.

Read on...

How can I help?

Every day we receive emails from supporters asking the same question - how can I help? We are excited that so many of you are eager to lend a hand and we are happy to let you know that there are numerous ways you can get involved.

Spread the word. Tell your friends about MRFF and our mission. Explain to them why our work is necessary. Ask them to visit our website and sign up for our newsletter.

Make a donation. Funding is required to educate and inform the public and media, to pursue legal remedies in the courts, and for normal operating expenses. The generous support of individuals and businesses enables MRFF to accomplish our critical goals. Visit our website to learn more.

Plan a fundraiser. You can help support MRFF by planning a fundraiser in your local community and our fundraising and publicity teams can help you do it. If you're interested, contact Carly Lindauer at Rabinowitz/Dorf Communications (202-265-3000) and she'll walk you through the process.

Click here to learn more about these opportunities...

A Note from the President



Thank you.

To those of you who have read the Washington Post article - thank you. To those who have taken the time to respond to the piece, to share your stories, to lend words of support and encouragement - thank you.

Your kind words provide us with the inspiration we need to move forward with our work.

I hope that all of you will consider asking others in your life who may share your interest in our cause to sign up for our newsletter.

Mikey Weinstein, President and Founder

Quick Links...

View the Newsletter Online

Support the Foundation

Media Archive

MRFF Blog

Join our mailing list!

Join

email: info@militaryreligiousfreedom.org

phone: 800.736.5109

web: http://www.militaryreligiousfreedom.org